
 

 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2020-06-015-071 
  

To : PMA NATIONAL OFFICERS, BOARD OF GOVERNORS, 
PRESIDENTS OF COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY,           
SUB-SPECIALTY AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 

 
Date : JUNE 15, 2020 
 
Subject   : RETIREMENT OF MS. CATALINA “CATHY” SALCEDO 

 
 

It saddens us to announce the retirement of Ms. Catalina “Cathy” Salcedo, our Senior 

Administrative Assistant.  Her last working day is on May 31, 2020.  

 

Ms. Cathy Salcedo has been an essential employee of the association and her 

contributions will always be valued and remembered.  We are sincerely grateful for her 

forty-two (42) years of service to the PMA. 

 

In line with this, we would like to inform you that, per Board approval, Ms. Tracy Hyde 

Salcedo will replace her as the new Senior Administrative Assistant effective June 1, 

2020 (Board Resolution No. 136, Series 2020). 

On behalf of the PMA Officers and Board of Governors, we wish you both blessings and 

wisdom on your new endeavors! 

 

Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
RICARDO A. BATAC 
Secretary General 
 
 

 
JOSE P. SANTIAGO, JR., MD 
President 


